
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF RYE  

DEMOLITION REVIEW COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

The Town of Rye Demolition Review Committee will hold a Public Hearing, in accordance with Section 

509 of the Rye Zoning Ordinance, on Friday, May 3, 2019, at 2:00 p.m. in the Rye Town Hall, 10 Central 

Road, Rye, NH.  The purpose of the Hearing is to consider demolition of the connected barn located at 

333 Washington Road, Map 16, Lot 23 proposed by property owner Carl Boededker.  The barn dates back 

to the early 1800s. 

 

Rye Demolition Committee 

David Choate, Chairman 
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